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Brenda Hemmelgarn’s term as Dean of the Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry will end on December 31, 2024 and she has indicated she would like to seek a second term. In accordance with University Procedure, a Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry Review Committee will be established to begin its work. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________
Review Committee 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
Meeting Schedule 
______________________________________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _8o3na7bc0sy3]TOWN HALL (Virtual)
Presentation by Verna Yiu, followed by a Q&A
Thursday, May 23, 2024 | 12 - 1 p.m.
ZOOM

At this virtual event Verna Yiu, Provost and VP (Academic) and Chair of the Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry Review Committee, will provide attendees with an overview of the review process and there will be an opportunity for questions and comments from attendees. We are also seeking input from the community on the key areas of responsibility held by Brenda Hemmelgarn, as well as on the leadership she has provided to the faculty over the last five years. Please provide your thoughts using this form.


FACULTY FORUM (Hybrid)
Presentation by Brenda Hemmelgarn, followed by Q&A
Monday, June 3, 2024 | 12 - 1 p.m.
In-person | ECHA 2-420
Virtual | ZOOM

The faculty forum is an opportunity to hear from Brenda Hemmelgarm; to consider her presentation, ask her questions and then, following the forum, provide online feedback on the presentation using this form.

RSVP here.

Please note these events will not be recorded. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________

On these forms, requests for anonymity from students, support staff, MAPS and APOs, and non-tenured academic staff may be granted. Tenured faculty members are expected to stand by their submissions. Requests for anonymity require that respondents first identify themselves on the form; following identification, attribution is removed before the submission is shared with the review committee.  
